
Issue Joseph Hogan (R) Mark Moffa (D)

Taxes

Joseph Hogan has no available position 
on taxes and has no record of cutting 
taxes or advocating for lower taxes.

Mark Moffa reduced property taxes two 
years in a row as a borough councilor. 
This shows that Mark is committed to 
lowering taxes for working families and 
seniors, and making giant corporations 
pay their fair share.

Source: Joe Hogan for State Rep Source: https://www.markmoffa.com/

Women’s 
Health

Joseph Hogan is allied with those who 
opened the door to outlawing abortion. 
With Roe v. Wade overturned, we need 
leaders whom we can trust to protect our 
rights.

Mark Moffa will be a champion for a 
women’s right to choose and will work 
to ensure that a woman’s healthcare 
decisions are between her and her 
doctor. He will fight extremists who 
would eliminate choice even in cases of 
rape and incest.

Source: Facebook, Joe Hogan for State Rep, 5/15/22; Penn. Depart-
ment of State, Campaign Finance; SB 106, 8/8/22; WHYY, 7/9/22 Source: https://www.markmoffa.com/

Experience

Joseph Hogan worked previously for 
Congress as an aide and then for Bucks 
County. He is currently a law school 
student at Temple University.

Mark Moffa is a former newspaper edi-
tor and reporter. He currently serves on 
Penndel’s Borough Council, where he has 
served as vice president.

Source: LinkedIn, Joseph Hogan Source: https://www.markmoffa.com/meet
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